
CITY OF HIGHLAND, KANSAS 

REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING 

CITY HALL 

JANUARY 8, 2014 

7:00 P.M. 

 

COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT:  Scott Huss, Randy Snyder, Jerry Twombly and Jim Watts. 

 

COUNCIL MEMBER ABSENT: Charles Batchelder 

 

CITY EMPLOYEES PRESENT: City Attorney Ted Collins, City Police Chief Brandon Whetstine, 

City Worker Michael Hunsaker and Assistant City Clerk Joann Karn 

 

GUESTS PRESENT: Pam Twombly, Dennis Lentz, Scott Sisk, J.W. Twombly, Mike Batchelder and 

Dorothy Diveley.   

 

PRESIDING: Mayor Ken Stewart 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. with a quorum of Council members present. 

 

Scott Huss moved to approve the minutes of the last Regular City Council Meeting held on December 

11, 2013.  Randy Snyder seconded, motion carried 4-0. 

 

Jerry Twombly moved to approve the bills for the month of December, 2013.  Randy Snyder 

seconded, motion carried 4-0. 

 

Scott Huss moved to approve Maguire Iron pay request #6 in the amount of $26,034.75 upon finding 

all KDOC guidelines are met per the city’s grant administrator.  Jerry Twombly seconded, motion 

carried 4-0. 

 

PRESENTATIONS:  None 

 

EXECUTIVE SESSION: 

7:02 p.m. Jerry Twombly moved to go into executive session until 7:12 p.m. for legal matters to 

consult with an attorney on matters that would be deemed privileged in attorney-client relationship.  

Mayor asked Attorney Ted Collins to remain.  Randy Snyder seconded, motion carried 4-0. 

 

Randy Snyder, Jerry Twombly and Jim Watts left the meeting at 7:12 p.m. 

 

Mayor Stewart announced without a quorum present, the meeting could not continue.  Next regular 

meeting is February 12, 2014. 

 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________       __________________________________ 

Mayor      Assistant City Clerk   

 

 


